
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2016-17/No.05                                                                      Date- 13/06/16

To: All Parents (Class 1 – Satellite and Class 1 to Class 9 Santej)
From: Founder 
Subject:  Leadership Change at Redbricks School  

Dear Parents,

Greetings! 

This letter is to inform you about certain leadership changes at Redbricks School. 

We are geared to now extend our institution into high school years. Looking into these needs, we have 
appointed a new principal who brings a wealth of related experience and adds complementary strengths to 
our existing team. 

Mr. Hiren Parikh has been appointed as the Principal- Senior School, wherein he will be heading the Class 
7 to Class 12 ICSE Program. A brief profile of Mr. Parikh is given as below-

Mr Hiren Parikh has worked with Eklavya School, Ahmedabad (ICSE board) in the capacity of a School 
teacher and Vice Principal of Senior School for 14 years. His qualifications and interests lie in teaching 
Mathematics. Prior to joining Redbricks, he headed EuroSchool, Ahmedabad (CBSE board) as a Principal 
for 2 years. He has also been an Examiner and Supervisor of ICSE & ISC Board exams. He is an adept 
administrator who possesses the core competencies of functional management. He believes in  shaping 
students as leaders of tomorrow, who are capable, talented, confident but also humane, sensitive and 
imaginative. He aims to nurture a student community that can contribute to nation-building.

On another note, I would like to share that Dr. Gargi Singh will be leaving the organization, as she is 
required to move to another city. Dr. Singh has worked 5 years with Redbricks Education, contributing 
immensely to its quality growth. We will sincerely miss her presence and contribution. We wish her all the 
best in her future endeavours. She will be available to meet parents by appointment until 20 th June 2016.

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra will now be heading the entire primary years program – Class 1 to Class 6- as the 
Principal. She has played a pivotal role in shaping the school over all these years. We look forward to her 
continued contribution, and wish her all the best in her new role.

We also look forward to your continued support and a fresh start with this new academic year.

Best wishes,

Renita Handa
Founder and Director-Academics
Redbricks Education Foundation 
 


